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There are already enough measures towards firearms to insure lawful responsibility 

of Oregon citizens.   

The problem is a lack of enforcement of those laws by lazy DA's in Portland and 

other Oregon cites.    

Where gangs are allowed to grow!! 

where criminal auto racing is allowed by lax enforcement with zero control!! 

Where violent hoodlums riot and set fires and break store windows. 

Where far more kids die of Fentanyl than from gun suicides.  

Where store owners are not allowed to defend their stores from robbery !!.    

Oregon's stupid laws would throw the store owner in prison for any harm coming to 

the lousy criminal. 

Law enforcement is a Joke in large Oregon cities.  The stupidity is expecting to 

control crime without duly enforcing it!! 

Prosecution is far too lenient on known offenders.. 

The Legislature has enacted  more than enough  laws towards controlling firearms, in 

gun purchasing checks and enough in costs towards lawful gun enthusiasts.   

Efforts in this direction only hurt law abiding people.    

Simply direct enforcement to be more active, gun control is quite adequate and in 

some ways already too much.   

And your use of the "Emergency Claus in every such bill. 


